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SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE 

CYBER SECURITY REGULATION 
 
 

 
BACKGROUND The South Carolina Department of Insurance enacted the South Carolina 

Insurance Data Security Act modeled after the NAIC Insurance Data 
Security Model Law. The regulation becomes effective on January 1, 
2019. 

  
  
COMPANY ACTION All South Carolina licensees (with few exceptions) defined as “any 

person licensed, authorized to operate, or registered to be licensed, 
authorized, or registered pursuant to the insurance laws of this State” 
must respond to the South Carolina Insurance Data Security Act. A copy 
of the initial bulletin describing the regulation can be located here: 
 https://sc-doi.civicplus.com/DocumentCenter/View/10878/Bulletin-
2018-2-South-Carolina-Insurance-Data-Security-Act 
 
Beginning January 1, 2019, licensees must comply with the reporting 
requirements among other requirements. Other key dates start as early as 
July 1, 2019.  

  
  
MSO ACTION MSO will be complying with the South Carolina Insurance Data Security 

Act. 
  
  
QUESTIONS Contact Jane McGraw at (800) 935-6900. 
  
 


